M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
March 1, 2016
RE:

Kettle and Stove Top Bid
The bids for 4 replacement kettle and stove tops was opened at 10:15 a.m. on Wednesday February 24, 2016. Holly Buchanan and I conducted the opening with two vendors present.  Three sealed bids were received and evaluated with REDI Culinary Equipment and Supplies submitting a bid amount of $19,375.79.
It is recommended the bid for the replacement of the kettle and stove tops to REDI Culinary Equipment and Supplies.
